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To: leo puig
Subject: RO2958 Report submittal

Leo,

In response to your phone call today, we have not received a report for the 555 98th Avenue site.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone
510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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